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Excused
absences

Report cards

Update your
information

Our GNS school
community will stand

strong and united during
these uncertain times.

We understand that
many are fearful, but

please know that GNS
will not release any

student to anyone who
is not listed in your

child’s Synergy or on
their emergency contact
form. PGCPS has shared
protocol for us to follow
if ICE officers come to

our school. They will not
be allowed inside our

building, PGCPS lawyers
will be notified, and

parents will be called
immediately. Our school

is safe and we will
continue to work

together to “Bear Down
on Greatness” during
these difficult times.
Thank you all for your

support! 

If your child is absent (ill,
death in the family,

doctor’s visit, etc.), please
send a message to their
teacher that states the
reason why they were

absent upon their return.
This documentation helps
us to keep track of which
absences are lawful and

which are unlawful. Thank
you for your cooperation! 

Feb. 1st - Happy Black
History Month!
Feb. 3rd - PTA Meeting @
8pm
Feb. 11th - 2nd Quarter
Report Cards Released
Online
Feb. 17th - President’s Day
- No School
Feb. 28th - First Day of
Ramadan
Feb. 28th - 3 Hour Early
Dismissal (Teacher
Planning)

2nd Quarter Report Cards
will be released online on
February 11th. If you need

help with ParentVue,
please email Mrs. Castillo

at
Mirna.Castillo@pgcps.org. 

The beginning of a new
semester is a great time to

update your contact
information in Synergy!
Please check that the

numbers and addresses
you have on file are

correct. If there is an
emergency, we need to be
able to reach you. If you

need support with
updating your information,

please reach out to Ms.
Shrouder. Thank you for

ensuring we have updated
information! 
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